
From: Raul Magallanes [raul@rmtelecomlaw.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2008 11:52 AM 
To: Janeese Parker 
Cc: George Li; JoAnn Sutton 
Subject: RE: Filkonek Corporation 
Dear Janeese, 
 
I apologize for this oversight.  The authority requested is (e)(2) Global of Limited Resale 
Authority as stated in the attachment. 
 
Regards, 
 
Raul Magallanes 
 
From: Janeese Parker [mailto:Janeese.Parker@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, November 13, 2008 10:48 AM 
To: info@rmtelecomlaw.com 
Cc: George Li; JoAnn Sutton 
Subject: Filkonek Corporation 
 
Good Morning, 
  
    After reviewing your application for Filkonek Corporation,  ITC-214-20081107-
00492, clarification is needed regarding its service type. As stated on the application, 
(e)(1) Global or Limited Global Facilities-Based Authority was chosen, 
yet, the attachments that accompanied the application states the company would like 
(e)(2) Global of Limited Global Resale Authority. Please indicate which service 
type between (e)(1) and (e)(2) would the company like to offer. Thank You! 
  
____________________________ 
Janeese Parker 
Federal Communications Commission 
International Bureau/Policy Division 
Phone: (202) 418-0707 
E-mail: Janeese.Parker@fcc.gov 
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